SWIM ONTARIO

VISION 2020: LEAD – MOTIVATE - PERFORM



Friday, September 9, 2016

Dear Andrei,

Congratulations on your coaching achievements in the 2016 Rio Olympic year!

Swim Ontario is extremely proud of the outstanding contributions you have made to Team Canada, Swimming Canada and of course Swim Ontario.

You have lead by example and have helped bring recognition, honour and distinction to the sport of swimming across the globe, in our country of Canada and in our province of Ontario! You have inspired so many, and brought confidence, courage and hope as we move forward. The Swim Ontario motto is lead, motivate and perform; you have clearly accomplished that.

We are honoured to invite you to a special Swim Ontario Awards Banquet & Hall of Fame Dinner where we will be recognizing members of 2016 Rio Olympic and Paralympic team, and their coaches. We hope you will join us and your swimming colleagues and peers on Saturday, October 1st, 2016 at 6pm at the Toronto Airport Marriott.

The Swim Ontario Awards Banquet and Hall of Fame Dinner is held every fall at the Annual Conference and AGM. It was established to recognize and honour the highest performing athletes and coaches, the best age group athletes, coaches and teams, student athletes, and to celebrate distinguished officials, administrators and volunteers, as well as induct into the Aquatics Hall of Fame stalwart pioneers, athletes, coaches, and builders who have made outstanding contributions to aquatics in Canada.

This being an Olympic and Paralympic year, the program will begin with a special celebration and tribute to the Ontario athletes and their coaches contributing to the success of Rio 2016.

Please join us for what promises to be a wonderful celebration of the sport of swimming!

An invitation has also been sent to Kylie. We are hoping to recognize all coaches who have contributed to her Olympic journey and have asked her to note coaches, other than yourself, on her RSVP. Please RSVP to christy@swimontario.com by Friday September 16th, 2016.

Respectfully,

Eric Martin

Swim Ontario President

Darin Muma

Swim Ontario Interim Executive Director

